
St. Andrew’s College of Arts, Science & Commerce, Bandra-West, Mumbai-400050 

Suspension of distribution of Hall Ticket- HSC 2020-21 

VERY IMPORTANT!!! 

Notice dated : 14 April 2021 

1. The College had distributed the H.S.C Board Hall Tickets in 

Round-1 on 07, 08 & 09 April 2021 for ARTS, SCIENCE & 

COMMERCE streams respectively. 

2. The College had distributed the H.S.C Board Hall Tickets in 

Round-2 on 12 April 2021 to ARTS Stream. The SCIENCE & 

COMMERCE STREAMS were to be given H.S.C Board Hall 

Tickets in Round-2 on 15 and 16 April 2021 respectively. 

3. Due to announcement of section 144 by the Govt. of 

Maharashtra from 8pm on 14 April 2021, the distribution of 

H.S.C Board Hall Tickets for SCIENCE and COMMERCE streams 

for Round-2  & for ARTS students who have still not collected 

their H.S.C Board Hall Tickets stands suspended till further 

notice. 

4. XII STD students are also aware that the H.S.C Board Exams 

2020-21 have been postponed to end of May 2021. 

5. The College will issue a fresh date for distribution of H.S.C 

Board Hall Tickets by last week of April 2021. 

6. Students should regularly visit the College website for any 

academic/examination/admission/etc notices and updates. 

7. The College will not be responsible for any inconvenience 

caused to any student, if he/she does not visit the College 

website regularly to get academic updates and hence miss 

important deadlines issued by the H.S.C Board with regards to 

H.S.C Board Examination 2020-21.  

   Date:  14 April 2021 Vice-Principal 


